
UPPER SELWYN HUTS MEETINGS / CONSULTATION RE WASTEWATER 
 

2017 
 
• Budget meeting 25 May 2017 
• July – residents and Council staff meeting to discussion water/wastewater options 
• December Council – legal advice re refusing to renew licences 

 
 
2018 
 
• February – Tina von Pein (Consultant) engaged to undertake consultation re future strategy 

plan 
• April to September – consultation with community groups 
• Public Climate Change meetings – Sedgemere, Greenpark, Springston South (May 2018) 
• March and May – Joint meetings with key stakeholders – Ecan, DOC, Taumutu Runanga, Ngai 

Tahu 
• Newsletters to the Selwyn Huts community 
• 6 November – working group meeting 
• 28 November – Portfolio meeting – no support for staff recommendations – staff to reconsider 

options 
 
2019 
• 2019/2020 budget reconfirmed no to district wide rating for the Huts wastewater 
• 13 February presentation to Council by Graham Evans Selwyn Huts 
• 21 March meeting with ECan staff 
• 8 April community meeting 
• 8 May Council meeting (this is where the working group was set up also 3 members present) 
• 10 May Letter to community – Outcome of 8 May 2019 Council meeting 
• Working group meetings – 29 May, 26 June, 28 August 
• 22 July – Letter to community - ‘Update on Consent Renewal Process 
• 12 September – Letter to community – ‘Decision from Council Meeting 11 September 2019’ 

 
2020 
• 22 April – Letter to community - changes to Deed of Licence and Licence and Other Fees and 

Charges following decision by Council in March (included with letter Council reports) 
• 7 July – Letter to community from the Mayor (decisions following Annual Plan 2020/2021) 

 
 
  



 

 
Date Meeting 
21 September 2015 Public Meeting – Springston South Hall 
16 November 2015 Public Meeting - Springston South Hall 
25 January 2016 Public Meeting - Springston South Hall 
2 May 2016 Public Meeting – Springston South Hall 
12 April 2017 Public Meeting - Springston South Hall prior to Annual Plan/Budget 
2 August 2017 Public Meeting – Follow up following flooding event July 2017 
26 April 2018 Public meeting Climate Change (Springston) 
31 May 2018 Public meeting – Springston South Hall (including all other key agencies) 
13 February 2019 Presentation to Council by Graham Evans (hut owner) 
8 April 2019 Community organized meeting (notes of this meeting circulated to all hut 

owners with a covering letter from the Mayor dated 9 April 2019) 
30 April 2019 Letter from the Council re report to 8 May 2019 Council meeting and notice 

of meeting organized by Upper Selwyn Huts owners for Saturday 4 May 
4 May 2019 Public meeting organized by Hut owners (notice circulated by Council) 
8 May 2019 Three hut owners in attendance at Council meeting 
29 May 2019 USH working group meeting with Councillors and staff 
26 June 2019 USH working group meeting with Councillors and staff 
28 August 2019 USH working group meeting with Councillors and staff 
14 September 2019 Public meeting organized by Hut owners (notice circulated by Council) 

 
(The above list was done at the request of David Ward 27 May 2020) 

 

  


